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Suspicious Death Investigation 
 

 

On Sunday, January 30, 2022, at approximately 10:02 a.m., Monterey Police 
Department officers were dispatched to the 1200 block of Munras Ave., Monterey 
regarding a suspicious death. Officers located a deceased female, later identified 
as Rebecca Blakeney, 37, of Amarillo, Texas, in her hotel room. 
 
The investigation revealed Blakeney died on the night of January 29th.  The 
manner of death is still under investigation and the MPD does not believe there is 
a threat to the community.   
 
Monterey Police detectives are actively investigating this case and if anyone has 
any information regarding this investigation, please contact Detective Brooke 
Dooley at 831-646-3809 or dooley@monterey.org. If you wish to remain 
anonymous, you can contact the tip line at 831-646-3840. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CONTACT: Jake Pinkas, Lieutenant 
PHONE: 831-646-3816 
EMAIL: pinkas@monterey.org 
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